
	International Labour Conference
•	 Cabinet welcomes the participation of President Ramaphosa in the 108th (Centenary) Session of 

the International Labour Conference held between 10 and 21 June 2019. The President formally 
submitted the report of the Global Commission on the Future of Work, that he co-chaired with the 
Prime Minister of Sweden, His Excellency Stephan Lofven, to the conference.

•	 The Minister of Employment and Labour, Mr Thulas Nxesi, accompanied the President and also led 
the tripartite delegation that participated in different committees of the conference and plenary 
discussions that discussed the report of the International Labour Organisation’s Director-General.

•	 Important outcomes of the conference included a joint Centenary Declaration of the parties. In 
addition, the conference adopted a new Convention on Violence and Harassment in the Workplace 
designed to enhance the protection of vulnerable workers. These outcomes are important in setting 
international benchmarks and guidelines to raise and defend labour rights and standards. 
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Cabinet met on Wednesday, 26 June 2019 at Tuynhuys in Cape Town.
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